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Manhattanville College Campus, Reid Hall Castle, Purchase, New York

Victory At Last!

The Connecticut Ceramics Circle has found a home! After hours of
research to find a site where we could resume in-person CCC meetings as well
as continuing to Zoom them, we have found Reid Hall Castle on the campus of
Manhattanville College in Purchase, New York, conveniently located just off the
Merritt/Hutchinson River Parkway.

We believe our members will be very comfortable in the Reid Hall Castle's
magnificent drawing room. The site's attributes check off all the needs for the
CCC: Accessibility, parking, tea service, and Zoom capability.

Reid Hall Castle was designed by Stanford White and built in 1892 for
Whitelaw Reid, politician, ambassador, and editor of the New-York Tribune. Its
grounds were landscaped by Frederick Law Olmstead. Manhattanville College
purchased the property in 1951.

Ouir first two lectures of the season in October and November will take



place here. Please note that, at the lecturer's insistence, the Zoom of the
October lecture will be available ONLY for members. So, if you haven't already
renewed. please do so in order to be able to attend this sure to be fascinating
lecture, either in person or via Zoom.

Further information about directions will be forthcoming, but the address
is 2900 Purchase Street, Purchase, NY 10577, should you want to get your
Google Map directions set early!
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REMINDER!

SIGN UP FOR 2022-2023 MEMBERSHIP

Thank you to those who've renewed already, both via snail mail and online!
We appreciate your enthusiasm and promptness. A special welcome to our
new members!

For those of you who've yet to do so, please send in your membership
form OR renew your membership online at the following
link: https://www.cceramicsc.org/2022-2023-membership-plans. Remember,
September 1 is the deadline for appearance in the CCC Directory.

As we continue firming up our plans for the CCC 2022-2023 season, we
appreciate the support of all renewing members, support that will make
the season possible.

Thank youl!
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